
Submitter: Lennard Warren 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB3390 

Trappers provide a free service to the state of Oregon through fur harvesting. If we 

loose that right it will cost the taxpayers millions in damage control.  There is a lot of 

propaganda against trapping but the truth is trappers care more about the animals 

than the activists do. 


